





### Sailing Singles of South Florida Website

P. O. Box 4532, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33338

November 4 - General Meeting - Galuppis & Zoom

November 11 – Social – Galuppi's

November 13 – Snorkel trip - John Pennekamp

Upcoming

November 18 - Social – Galuppi's

November 20 – Celebration of Life

November 20 – Celebration of Life for Capt. John Konheim

November 25 – HAPPY THANKSGIVING (NO SOCIAL)

November 28 – Day Sail – Captain Appreciation

November 29 - Board Meeting - Zoom

#### Schedule of Events

#### **Upcoming Events:**

November 4 – General Meeting – Galuppi's & Zoom

November 11 – Social – Galuppi's

November 13 – Snorkel Trip – John Pennekamp State park

November 18 – Social – Galuppi's

November 20 – Celebration of Life for Capt. John Konheim

November 25 – HAPPY THANKSGIVING (NO SOCIAL)

November 28 – Day Sail – Captain Appreciation

November 29 – **Board Meeting** - Zoom

0

## **SAVE THE DATES:**

Holiday Party – December 5 (Tropical Acres)

Register now on our Website

Change of Command – January 15

(Embassy Suites, Deerfield)

# Happy Birthday!

Mary Coonan – 10/16	James Bradford – 11/11
Lina Farrar – 10/16	Mary Beth Cicero – 11/17
Gregory Fuller – 10/30	Suzanne Elllis – 11/17
Carol Green – 10/09	Susan Kreusser – 11/12
Richard Harper – 10/13	Jim Light – 11/15
Jane Haughian – 10/10	Karen Long – 11/08
Andrea Keyser – 10/29	Patrick Nannery - 11/21
Kathleen Levin – 10/11	Piper Chong – 11/08
Karen Madison – 10/07	
Veronica Milnark – 10/30	
Nancy Widener – 10/16	
Terri Wolch – 10/22	

## From The Helm

Dear SSSF Club Members:

I want to start off by thanking everyone that has been supportive of our mutual cause this year. Yes, another tumultuous year totally exacerbated by Covid. We exercised—as noted by some—extreme caution when it came to our club being a super spreader and as a result didn't get out on the water as much as other clubs are doing or did.

As my tenure winds down, I want to thank everyone that participated in this year's Board, Committee Members and anyone who stepped up to give their time to keep the club to stay on course. There were a lot of people that did that.

We have quite a few events coming up. From the SOS to the Holiday Party...and then the COC we are quickly coming to a year end where the next Board can look for prosperity and the end of Covid. We will announce the new Board on November 4<sup>th</sup>. I'm pretty excited about the new Board...they are a bunch of really great people and 2022 will be a great year for the club...A BETTER YEAR BECAUSE COVID WILL HAVE DECLINED.

Other than that I am hoping that the club will order lots of clothing from our club store. Remember, no matter what the cost the club gets around \$10 for each sale. The clothing is very good quality! We didn't pick any junk or cheap stuff.

Fellow sailors and boaters, get ready for a new year...I can't believe I'm saying that already...and hopefully the return to the water.

Fair sailing my friends, Captain Brian From the Helm

# Halloween "Monster Mash" party

As always, our extraordinary Social Director Arlene Sprenger put on a "Spooktacular" Halloween party.



Additional photos posted on our website.

\_\_\_

## Save The DATE!!!

# **Change of Command January 15 Embassy Suites Deerfield Beach**

# Welcome the SSSF **2022** Board of Directors

Commodore: Jay Thomsen

Vice Commodore: Susan Cohoat

Secretary: Elyse Greene
Treasurer: Nancy Widener

Membership: Sharon Schultz

Newsletter: Doug Noble

Social Chair: Cindy Kehoe

Sailing Director: Scott Stemple

Fleet Captain: Paul Africano

InformationTechnology: Cheryl Lutz

#### The SSSF 2021 Board of Directors

Commodore: Brian Brown

Vice Commodore: Max Goldstein

Secretary: Iris Voorhees
Treasurer: Nancy Widener
Membership: Carol Rapport

Newsletter: Linda Cusmano Social Chair: Arlene Sprenger Sailing Director: Rich Luce Fleet Captain: Kelly Dobbs

InformationTechnology:Cheryl Lutz



## **Promote your business with our Business Card ads.**

